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SOCIETY MEETINGS.

The last meeting of the Nortbern 41berta Miledical Association
xvas well attended, the retiring president, Dr. Whitelaw being
in the chair. EIection-i for the ensuing six months wvere held
resulting as follows: -Hon. president, Dr. Mclntyre, M.P.;
president, Dr. Leman; lsi vice-president, Dr. Biais; 2nd vice-
president, Dr. Archib)ald; secretary-treasurcr, Dr. W.W. Smith;
Committee: Dr. Re*diiond, Dr. Wells, and Dr. Farquharsoni.

Drs. Brett, Lafferty, Simpson and Hlotson, visîting member
of the Alberta Medical Society, wiere present and addressed the
association on the present entange ntithAbraMdca
Act, explaining fully and satisfactor ily why it had been decîded
to appeal against the decision given at Calgary. The appeal
will shortly b e heard at Ottawa.

The Regina Medical Society met on the '97th of January.
Various papers were discussed and it was decided to renew the
agreement of last year in connection with lodge practice.

The monthly meeting of the Calgary Medical Society xvas
held on Tuesday, February l2th. The question of lodge practice
was postponeýd again as the legal interpretation of the Dominion
Statute relating to contract work( had flot been obtained. Dr.
Sanson introduced for discussion the subject of " Intestinal
Obstruction," by reading a short paper and bringing before
the meeting two cases. A thoqrough discussion of the subject
followed whîch was very interesting. At the next regular meeting
Dr. Wi. Egbert xý ili read a paper introduicng the subject of
"Ectopic Gestation."

A special meeting has been called for Tuesday, February
l9th, for the purpo::e of discussing the question of Reciprocity
and hearing the reply of one me-mber re Lodge and Contract
work.

The Winnipeg MediLal Association met on Monday, Februa-ýy
the Ulth. The fee for police ernergency cails and fee for noti-
fication of infectious diseases .was discussed. A committee
was formed to bring the matter befc re the City Board of Control.
The question. of a uniform schedule of fees for the use of the
general practitioner in the city and province was brought up
and the suggestion made that the committee which had it in
hand should report the resuit of their work. A paper was read
by Dr. MacArthur.
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